
 

 

 

An Aging & Disability Resource Center in Wisconsin says someone has been posing as a Meals on 
Wheels representative asking for money from participants for their bill. 

The ADRC is warning the public that this is a scam. The Aging & Disability Resource Center does 
not collect money for meals this way.  

In Marquette County, a letter is sent monthly with the suggested donation amount. Please be 
advised that if someone comes to the door or calls asking for money (for Meals on Wheels, or any 
other bills through the Aging & Disability Resource Center) do not pay them!   Instead contact the 
police or the Aging & Disability Resource Center of Marquette County at 855-440- ADRC (2372).   

 


